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Year: Reception           Week Beginning: 6th July 2020  

 

Our last RE topic for the school year looks at Our World and how Christians believe that life 

is God’s gift. All that makes up life – people, the earth, places, things – are part of that gift. 

We appreciate and wonder at the understanding that all life is a gift.  

 

This week I would like you to share the Creation story (see resources) and talk about how 

God created the world. 

After He created he world, God said: “Indeed it is very good!” 

Answer the following questions: 

Q What is good? 

Q Why do you think God said this? 

Q Why do you think the world is very good? 

Q What could we do to make it even better? 

 

Once you have read the Creation story (see resources) I would like you to create your own 

picture of God’s wonderful world. You can draw, paint or even make a collage – be as 

creative as you can! 

 

Don’t forget to email me your lovely pictures when you have finished – I can’t wait to see 
them!  
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